
CCRPC Executive Committee  

Tuesday, February 13, 2017 @ 3:30 pm 

Commissioners Conference Room 

 

Mr. Don Wells opened the meeting with the following members present: Mrs. Brandy Burchett, Mr. 
Dane Shyrock, Mr. Ron Lusk, as well as Mr. Alan Donaker and Mrs. Brooke Alverson  

Mrs. Tiffany Swigert reviewed the M.F. Subdivision (private road) for Mr. Mike McKee in White Eyes 
Township off 186. However, due to no Quorum this approval from the Executive Committee could not 

be voted on for a recommendation to the Full Board.  

The February meeting will be short as we have one Private Road.  We will discuss meeting options with 
the Board. 

 

Meeting stood adjourned.   

  

 


